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California’s Prop 32 Would Increase California’s Minimum Wage to
$18 Per Hour by 2026

 

In November 2024, California voters will decide whether to raise the minimum wage to $18 per hour by 2026
for all employers.

The full text of the proposition is available here. 

Under existing law, California’s minimum wage is $16 per hour for all employers. The ballot initiative, termed
as the “$18 Minimum Wage Initiative” and on the ballot as Proposition 32 (“Prop 32”), would raise the
minimum wage to $18 per hour by 2026 as follows: 

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:2
https://vig.cdn.sos.ca.gov/2024/general/pdf/prop32.pdf


Employers with 26 or more employees would pay $17 per hour for the remainder of 2024 and $18 per
hour starting on January 1, 2025. 
Employers with 25 or fewer employees would pay $17 per hour starting on January 1, 2025, and $18 per
hour starting on January 1, 2026.

Beginning in 2027, the minimum wage would be adjusted for inflation. The ballot initiative would not change
any local minimum wage requirements (described here) or any industry-specific minimum wages like the higher
minimum wage requirements for fast food restaurant employees (described here) or healthcare workers
(described here). 

Given the potential changes, California employers should monitor the results of the 2024 ballot initiative. 
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The regulatory landscape, appetite for administrative agency enforcement, and judicial interpretations related to
wage-and-hour issues are rapidly evolving. Our blog is a one-stop resource for federal- and state-level updates
and analysis on wage-and-hour-related developments affecting employers. Subscribe ?
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